HOTT Resident Pet Feature

Quote from our resident:
"Meet the true rulers of the Mooney household.
May | present Queen Cochise (white cat with black markings) and her evil sorcerous
Luna (black cat).
Together they rule the household with an iron claw, demanding constant cuddles,
endless treats, and only the best water served from an oversized mug (or fish tank).
Beware all who get on their bad side!"
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We are sad to share that a Would you like to share your story?
member of our HOTT community

has passed away. We are searching for HOTT families who
We honour his memory and his would like to share their experiences

life. with us.

We are looking for inspiring stories to
share on our website and thought
where better to look than with our
residents who insprire us everyday.

Please reach out if you are willing to
help us with this project by connecting
with staff.

Thank you for

considering, we

appreciate it.
Rest in Peace Giovanni

Spring has sprung! Growing season begins!
Spring is a time for growing, changing, and new beginnings.

HOTT has purchased small planters with seeds that
are ready to be placed on a windowsill for easy
growing.

Please reach out to staff if you are interested and we
will make arrangements!
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Receive discounts through HOTT!

HOTT is part of a project which offers a range of low cost,
high-speed internet options to our residents.
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Connected for Success.
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Included with all p!aHS: » Unlimited usage » Free courier installation

In these times of stay at home virtual work
and schooling, many households need
affordable access to high speed internet.
For more information and to sign up, visit
connectedforsuccess.ca.

Let them know that you live in a HOTT
building and they will provide you with the
reduced rate options below. Enjoy!

245 | *34%

y Upt

Register for Fair Pass and save
33% on each TTC or
Wheel-Trans trip and 21% on
monthly passes!

Applications are open for
Rent-Geared-to-Income (RGI) recipients
who are 20-64 years old.

To apply, RGI recipients will need a

PRESTO card and their Notice of
Decision letter from the housing
provider.

Please contact our staff at info@hott.ca
if you are interested in applying!
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Art Gallery of Ontario

Visit the Art Gallery of Ontario with
your family and friends, for FREE!

Our HOTT staff can provide you with a
day pass that can be used for up to
four people!

Contact us at info@hott.ca and we will
MELG arraﬂgements.




April 2022

Care to Share?

This newsletter is for you, our residents, and we would
love to hear from you!

We are inviting anyone who is interested to submit
their personal artwork, stories, photographs, or other
creative work to us!

If you are comfortable, we can publish it in the
newsletter!

Please contact us if you would like to participate.

Are you interested in reducing your waste in
20227? Join one of our resident Green Teams!

The goal of these teams would be

to brainsorm and work together

to find ways to reduce waste in

our HOTT properties. If you are ' ?’I
interested, contact us at w
info@hott.ca!

Phone: (416) 369-0366 ( Bye fm
Email; info@hott.ca 3 now'

Web page: www.hott.ca E
Facebook: HOTT Houses Opening Today O
Toronto [}

Twitter and Instagram: @hotthousing [ [@
Charitable Number: 128027703RR0001 |

Attention: Office Hours
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MAINTENANCE
EMERGENCIES

Please note that all
maintenance
emergencies should
be called in to our
24/7 emergency line:

(416) 753-3828

Please leave a
voicemail with details
of your emergency
and our on-call staff
will phone you back
straight away.

We request that you
please continue to
wear a mask in all
common areas of
your property.
Keeping each other
safe is our biggest
priority here at HOTT.
Thank you for your
ongoing cooperation.
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HOTT will not be holding weekly office hours until further notice due to COVID-19.
We are regularly posting flyers with dates of office availability for in-person rent
payments and/or documents submission. We are practicing strict social distancing
and mask wearing protocols in our offices. Please contact staff to meet by

appointment. We thank you for your ongoing patience.
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